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Short Form Notice regarding virtual human rights audit 

Thank you for taking part in the Virtual Human Rights Audit.  It is important to Reckitt Benckiser 
that we understand how your employer treats you and your fellow workers, and whether they 
comply with applicable laws and guidance.  We usually undertake these in person, but because of 
COVID-19 we will be doing so virtually.  We will be collecting information from you and from your 
employer to undertake the audit, which will include information about you.  We will then use that 
information to progress the audit, comply with our legal responsibilities and any follow up actions.  
We will protect your identity when we are raising any issues with your employer. You can find out 
more about the information we use, how we use it and your rights, in our Virtual Human Rights 
Audit Privacy Notice which is provided for you on our website www.rb.com, and this includes our 
contact details if you have any queries.   


